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     Date: October 2020

     To: Lake and Peninsula School District Board Members

     From: Ty Mase

     Re: Superintendent’s Report – October 2020

______________________________________________________________________

Cares Act Funding Proposal: 
I am pleased to report that through the support of Lake and Pen Borough and Cares Act 
funding, the district has been able to (or is in the process of) refresh our technology / 
computers, purchase a fleet of vehicles and restock our PPE supplies.

A huge thanks goes out to Lake and Pen Borough for thinking of the school district in 
this time of need and allowing us to make some much needed purchases in order to 
defer substantial future costs. 

1. Distance Learning / Technology: $255,384.0
2. Emergency Transportation: $899,824.99
3. Emergency PPE Supplies:  $51,620

Mix Six Volleyball Season:
ASAA has recently postponed Mix 6 Volleyball and will be determining new dates 
in the spring for the sport. ASAA reported that with only 5 out of 85 teams 
actually practicing, they felt it would be better to delay the start so more athletes 
could participate in the sport. 

State Sports Tournaments:
There has been much debate state-wide on State tournaments and whether to 
postpone or cancel State tourneys for all Fall sports. A recent survey of State 
Superintendents had 20 districts vote to postpone/cancel, 8 districts were not in 
favor, 7 were unsure and 16 did not respond. In the end, ASAA will continue to 
hold State tournaments if the situation allows.
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Inservice Days Moved:
A reminder that we will be moving two inservice days out of October and placing 
them at the end of Christmas break in January. October 15/16 will be our two 
remaining inservice days in October.

Noon-Start Mondays:
A heads up that administration is evaluating our noon-start Mondays and the 
possibility of extending these minimum days through the second quarter. While 
we are settling into our new norm, teachers are still working through their prep 
periods, lunch breaks and overall just putting in a lot more time. 


